North East Lincolnshire Council form details

Representation on a licensing application, reference number NELC326079916

Summary of form:

Do you agree to your contact details being made public?:Yes
Do you intend to attend or be represented at any hearing?:No
Date: 15/04/2021

Customer name:

Title Flrst name Last name |

. Frstrame " ]

Mr. Paul Gardner

Contact details:

| would like to receive the notice of hearing by email:l would like to receive the notice of
hearing by email

f — —Eemn“t”;t ;Iephone number EmahlwraddressmWWW o l
- -
|

address details:

. House . _ Street e TOWR P°St‘?°E’e .
! 21-23 Sea Vlew Street Cleethorpes DN35 8EU ]

| make my representation as::A person who operates a business
If you are representing a resident or business please provide details:P&l properties
Name of applicant: Calcutta kitchen,17 Sea View Street

Premises address:
' Is the address in North East Please enter your postcode or PIease select your address
Ltncolnsh__lre? _street name from the list

|
1
t
3
{
J

' 17 Sea View Street
| Yes dn35 8eu Cleethorpes, DN35 8EU

Application details: hitps.//www.nelincs.gov.uk/assets/uploads/2021/03/Application-for-new-
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premises-licence-Calcutta-Street-Kitchen.docx
Last date for representation (if known): 15/04/2021

Which of the licensing objectives does your representation refer to? (Select all that apply):
Prevention of Public Nuisance

Prevention of public nuisance: Sea view street is First and foremost a retail and residential area.
The council promote it as a family friendly shopping area. This is going to push the street into a bar
area. The street has already got problems with anti social behaviour in the daytime over the
weekends. We have stag and hen functions spilling onto the street. When people are in these bars
and want to smoke they spill onto the pavement and intimidate customers walking in the street.
This is supposed to be a family friendly area, would you want your children down the street with
groups of drunken people swearing and moving around in large groups. With the government
allowing tables and chairs on pavements, the noise would make it impossible for retail business to
trade in a safe and thriving manner. The name suggests it is a restaurant but it is not it is a bar.
Next the residential properties above the shops would become un liveable in due to the noise. We
cannot put double glazing in the windows due to this been a conversation area. The traders have
suffered with all the lockdown problems and this would be a nail in the coffin for many. Please
realise that you will have another Cleethorpes Market Place on your hands if you follow this route
of granting licenced premises in Sea Street.

If possible please suggest alterations to the application that would resolve the problem
mentioned above, again paying attention to the licensing objectives: Yes refuse any more
bars. Keep the street as it is, we don't need anymore bars.

Declaration:

Declaration

| accept

Page 37





